
Subject: Graffiti in the District
Date: Tue, 28 Oct 2003 13:39:53 -0800

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: <whyitsjohal@hotmail.com>

CC: "Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@dnv.org>, "Senior Management Committee" <managecomm@dnv.org>,
"FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>, <Cagebc@yahoo.com>

Dear Mr. Johal;

I do not know Derek, Mizar or Cheto but if you do as seems to be the case you should call
the RCMP for it is definitely illegal to do so.

It is also true of course that in this society violators are rarely punished or held
accountable especially if they are young. However, I see from the stamp affixed to your
e-mail that staff have taken note of your concerns.  

A highly effective way of preventing such expressions of anti culture, frustrated
artistic talent or just plain hooliganism would be for you to join your own community
organization or neighborhood watch committee and get the committee to write a letter to
the parents of the offenders and politely invite them to clean up the Graffiti caused by
their beloved offspring. 

Helpfully yours, 

Ernie Crist 
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